
 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF DATE   

 

GRAND RIVER MOSQUITO CONTROL DISTRICT 

 

 

 THE DATE OF THE REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING OF THE  

 

GRAND RIVER MOSQUITO CONTROL DISTRICT,  

 

FOR FEBRUARY 19, 2025 WILL BE CHANGED TO WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 2025.   

 

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD AT THE OFFICE OF THE  

 

GRAND RIVER MOSQUITO CONTROL DISTRICT, 

 

 LOCATED AT 531 MALDONADO STREET, GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO. 

 

TO BEGIN AT 5:00 P.M. LOCAL TIME. 

 

THANK YOU 

 
MEETINGS OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE GRAND RIVER MOSQUITO CONTROL DISTRICT ARE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC. 

 

 

 

 

 
 


